
 

Minute of Meeting 
Climate Change Sub-Committee 
 

Date Time Venue 

Wednesday, 02 June 2021 10:00 Teams Meeting,       
 
Present: Councillor Neill Graham, Councillor John Hood, Councillor Lisa-Marie Hughes, 
Councillor Eileen  McCartin, Councillor Cathy McEwan, Councillor Marie McGurk, Councillor 
Iain Nicolson, Councillor John Shaw 
  

 

Chair 

Councillor Iain Nicolson, Convener, presided. 

 

Also In Attendance 

L McIntyre, Head of Policy & Commissioning, A Morrison, Head of Economy & 
Development, P Moss, Strategy, Policy & Insight Manager, D Love, Chief Planning Officer 
and G Crawford, Senior Communications Officer (all Chief Executive’s);  K Gray, 
Streetscene Manager (Environment & Infrastructure)  J Lynch, Head of Property Services, 
G Dickie, Partnering & Commissioning Manager, D Pole, End User Technician, P Shiach,  
Committee Services Officer and J Barron, Assistant Committee Services Officer (all 
Finance & Resources). 

 

Recording of Meeting 

Prior to the commencement of the meeting the Convener intimated that this meeting of the 
Climate Change Sub-Committee would be recorded and that the recording would be 
available to watch on the Council's website. 

 

Declarations of Interest 

There were no declarations of interest prior to the commencement of the meeting. 

  



 
 

1 

 

Climate Change Action Fund 

Under reference to item 1 of the Minute of the meeting of this Sub-committee held on 
16 February 2021, there was submitted a report by the Chief Executive relative to the 
£0.698 million funding allocated to support the organisation in progressing its 
response to the climate emergency through a Climate Change Action Fund.   
 
In February 2021, this Sub-committee considered a number of funding proposals in 
relation to the allocation of this funding to support the Council’s climate emergency 
response. The funding proposals recommended at that time by the Sub-committee 
were subsequently agreed at a meeting of the Leadership Board on 24 February 
2021.   
 
The report outlined proposals to allow more detailed engagement and discussion on 
these initiatives. The focus of these proposals was detailed in the report 
 
In addition, the possibility of developing a Community Climate Fund to support 
engagement and grow local interest and small-scale climate projects was also 
highlighted for consideration. 
 
It was proposed that planning matters in relation to climate change be included on the 
agenda for future meetings of the Sub-committee. This was agreed unanimously. 
 
DECIDED: 
 
(a) That the funding proposals detailed at Appendix 1 of the report, with £70,000 to be 
allocated from the Climate Change Action Fund to progress those initiatives outlined 
be approved  
 
(b) That it be noted that subject to agreement, these proposals would be submitted to 
the Leadership Board for approval;  
 
(c) That it be agreed that officers develop proposals for a Community Climate Fund, 
for further consideration by the Sub-committee; and 
 
(d) That planning matters relative to climate change be included on the agenda for 
future meetings of the Climate Change Sub-Committee. 
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